

Reception 2020

Meet the staff

R1







Mrs O'Neill



Miss Quarry



Mrs Potts

Teacher

Nursery Nurse (TA)

Teaching Assistants

Welcome to Reception we are all really excited about this school year. We are looking forward to meeting you and sharing many memorable experiences over the year.

Miss Livesey and Mrs O'Neill have worked in Reception for many years and will this year be joined by Miss Quarry from Nursery and Mrs Potts from year 2.

In Reception we enjoy lots of outdoor activities and learning through play. We have many areas in our classroom, so there is always something fun to do. You will make lots of new friends and learn new skills along the way. We can't wait to meet you.

In Reception we have our own gate to enter and leave school. This is on our PD area. This is what it looks like:





At dinnertime you will eat your dinner in the hall. You can be either school dinners or bring your own packed lunch. This is what it looks like.



The topics we will be covering during the Autumn term are

- Autumn 1 Do you want to be friends?
 - We will cover
 - friendships
 - being kind
 - · being helpful
 - cooperation
 - similarities and differences
 - · people who help us
- Autumn 2 What happens when I fall asleep
 - We will cover
 - bedtime routines
 - the moon and stars
 - nocturnal animals
 - people who work at night
 - · the importance of sleep and rest

We would usually send out a pack of information and things to do over the summer holidays, but due to the current circumstance we will be unable to do that this year. Instead we will upload a selection of things to our school website for you to access. Please go to www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Access the Parents, Home learning, New Reception 2020 tabs.

We look forward to seeing you soon



Reception 2020

Meet the staff

R2







Mrs Turvey



Miss Quarry



Mrs Mattox

Teacher/EYFS Lead

Teaching Assistants

Welcome to Reception we are all really excited about this school year. We are looking forward to meeting you and sharing many memorable experiences over the year.

Miss Green and Mrs Turvey have worked in Reception for many years and will this year be joined by Miss Quarry from Nursery and Mrs Mattox.

In Reception we enjoy lots of outdoor activities and learning through play. We have many areas in our classroom, so there is always something fun to do. You will make lots of new friends and learn new skills along the way. We can't wait to meet you.

In Reception we have our own gate to enter and leave school. This is on our PD area. This is what it looks like:





At dinnertime you will eat your dinner in the hall. You can be either school dinners or bring your own packed lunch. This is what it looks like.



The topics we will be covering during the Autumn term are

- Autumn 1 Do you want to be friends?
 - We will cover
 - friendships
 - being kind
 - · being helpful
 - cooperation
 - similarities and differences
 - · people who help us
- Autumn 2 What happens when I fall asleep
 - We will cover
 - bedtime routines
 - the moon and stars
 - nocturnal animals
 - people who work at night
 - · the importance of sleep and rest

We would usually send out a pack of information and things to do over the summer holidays, but due to the current circumstance we will be unable to do that this year. Instead we will upload a selection of things to our school website for you to access. Please go to www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Access the Parents, Home learning, New Reception 2020 tabs.

We look forward to seeing you soon.